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               Keeping US Connected 

Greetings Parents and Staff, 

We are excited about having an awesome August!  New children will be 
enrolling and others back from summer break.  We are so excited to welcome 
everyone to Open House on August 15th!   

Have you received the announcement through SEER?   Please let me know if you 
have not.   
 

Classroom Updates  
 
After seven years of exceptional classroom teaching with GAC, we are very sad to share 
that Ms. Lucy submitted her resignation last Thursday to Ms. Donna.  

She shared that she is moving.  She and her husband are planning to sell their home and 
relocate. Next week she will be in California and cannot be at Open House.  As Ms. Lucy’s 

plans to move are in the initial stages; we have asked her to visit us as often as she can. I have had the 
privilege of only working with her a few weeks, but I have already felt her deep devotion to our children 
and blessings to our center - her legacy of love, excellence, and service will never be forgotten. 

Facility Updates 

 
For the last 4 weeks, certain functions of our Avigilon camera system has not been working since 
we had a bad thunder storm.  It has been a frustrating struggle for us!   Waiting on the repairs 
have caused 2 major issues.   

1. New parents can’t be issued door codes or access to view their children in classrooms. 
2. Current parents with children moving up to new classrooms can’t access new room’s 

cameras either. 

Mr. Roberts has been working with Mr. Kip, our technician, to repair it.  The new part was ordered 2 
weeks ago and we are expecting it to be fixed any day. We all are sorry for this situation, but I will send a 
message thru Seer once it’s back functioning at 100%. 
 

  Staff Updates     Highlighting a GAC Rising Star! 

 
Congratulations to Alie Cochran, our Toddler Teacher, who will be celebrating her one year 
anniversary with GAC on Sep 18th.  Alie says, “I love my job and my kids” -- She has referred 3 new 
team members.  We are thankful for her commitment and willingness to help us with our 
recruitment. I am thankful for Alie’s example; she is positive, caring, and committed to her career in 
caring. We love and appreciate her! 

 
As I shared last week, please connect with me directly at graceachildusa@gmail.com  or call me 
at 540-382-9591  if you are not getting daily connections about important information about 
meals, naps, and potty times.  Your direct feedback will help me determine if we are successful 
and consistent! 

 
 

Until next connection,   Fondly, Ms. Megan and Team  
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